Dear Mrs Constantinescu

## RE: 29 PERRINS WALK, NW3 6TH

It was a pleasure speaking with you earlier today regarding the above proposed roof terrace.

Firstly, for the record, we did not receive any letters of notification of this proposal and had we of we would have objected at the highest degree.

We now write, as requested, to strongly object to this proposal for the following reasons.

Our building is 95 Fitzjohn Avenue, directly across the road. Views from the proposed roof terrace would be in direct eye level of our tenant's privacy and bedrooms, bathrooms, kitchen and reception rooms would be compromised. We spent considerable time and money in refurbishing our building and we feel as strongly as Mr Archer and surrounding neighbours that privacy, and in some cases light issues, will be affected.

We therefore feel that the Council rejects this proposal and let Hampstead Village not be subject to these hideous proposals.

Finally, as discussed we would welcome you to a site visit of our property in order for you to see for yourself how we would be affected by this proposal.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

**DEAN KURLANDER** 









